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All Faiths Children’s Academy 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

With just one week to go until our Residential Trip to Kingswood, I wanted to give you a couple of 

reminders: 

• The trip date is Wednesday 30th April - Friday 2nd May. 

• Children need to come to school in their own clothes (active clothes which will be comfortable 

to travel in). 

• They will need to bring their suitcase into the main hall. They should have no phones/devices 

or electrics within their suitcases. Children should not bring any money. 

• Children will go to class for the morning and have lunch in school before we leave. If they are 

having packed lunch, please put this into a carrier bag so it can be thrown away once finished.  

• All children must bring a reusable water bottle with them.  

• If you have not yet filled in a medical form, this must be completed as soon as possible and 

by Monday 28th April at the latest. 

• All medicines need to be brought to the school office by Monday 28th at the very latest in 

either a named bag or box. If it is medicine that they need to take daily or on the morning of 

the trip, this can be brought in on the day.  

• For any children that require travel sickness medicine, this must also be handed into the office 

and a medical form filled in.  

• We are aiming to be picked up by the coach at 13:00-13:30. Parents are welcome to wave 

children off from the bus stop outside Strood Sports Centre on Watling Street. 

• We should be back at school by usual end of school day time on Friday 2nd. However, this 

could change depending on traffic and we will update you as much as possible. With the 

coach parking at the bus stop outside Strood Sports Centre on Watling Street, children can 

be collected from here or from school as normal. 

• Photos will be taken throughout the trip for children who have photo permission and shared 

with you via our X and Facebook accounts. 

• During the trip, children will be in activity groups with children from All Faiths, as well as 

Gordon Children’s Academy and Cedar Children’s Academy – this is a good opportunity to 

mix with children within the local area and make new friends!  
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Yesterday, your child was sent home with another copy of the kit list and today they will receive a 

medical form. If you do not need this medical form, please recycle it.  

Any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask! 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Kershaw 

Head of School 

 


